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Comment by the Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents (OSCAR) to the SC Daily re the 
‘’Train for the games’’ campaign.   

 OSCAR supports good public transport across the whole of the SC LGA 
 We give in principle support for the CAMCOS proposal but wish to see the detailed business case 

that the State Government has reported (Hansard) is already underway and  funded jointly by the 
State and the Federal Governments 

 We are interested in seeing how it is planned to manage the route through environmentally 
sensitive areas eg Birtyna and the locations of where stations might be built in such areas? 

 What will be the plan and the cost for crossing the river?  
 Re the $1.6 B promised as part of the Federal election campaign, to be matched by the state - If this 

figure proves to be insufficient who is responsible for cost overruns? 

NB.  OSCAR has made a submission to SCRC re seeking support for approaching the State Government to 
undertake some express bus trials particularly in light of the announcement of 5 electric buses committed 
to the SC system. You can see a link to our proposal at: 

https://www.oscar.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/OSCAR-public-transport-trial-proposal.pdf 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Melva Hobson PSM 
President 
OSCAR  
(Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents) 
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